
Brooks , David K., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robyn Odom [rodom@conchoresources.com] 
Thursday, June 17, 2010 10:23 AM 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
RE: White Oak State #21; NSL Application 

Dear Mr. Brooks, 

The APD for this well was submitted and approved with the wrong location. I have sent in a sundry to change the location 
on the APD to the correct location of: 1035' FNL & 990' FEL. 

Robyn Odom 
(432) 685-4385 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative ofthe intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. 
If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email 
from your system. Thank you. 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD [mailto:david.brooks@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2010 11:03 AM 
To: Robyn Odom 

Subject: White Oak State #21; NSL Application 

Dear Ms. Odom 

I have an application for NSL for this well requesting a location 1035 FNL and 990 FEL, which you filed on May 25, 2010. 

However, OCD records indicate that an APD for a well of the same name at a standard location 990 FNL and FEL was 
approved on June 4, 2010. 

Please advise status of this request. 

Thanks 

David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use ofthe intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged infonnation. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. I f you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been 
scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 

Thank you, 

l 


